
Hello Johnson Family, Friends, and Community Members,

It’s my pleasure to join the Wildcat family as
the new Assistant Principal of Dr. Joseph E.
Johnson Jr. Elementary School. I am Dr. Danya
Tiara Woods and thank you for the opportunity
to serve and support your children and the
entire school community. Like Dr. Johnson, as a
proud alumnus of the Howard High School of
Technology, I am excited to serve our school
community. This upcoming 2023-2024 school
year marks my 12th year in education and 5th
year in the Red Clay Consolidated School
District.





I firmly believe that education is the cornerstone of life. I, too, believe that our
influence extends beyond the walls of the classroom as we aim for “excellence for
every child, every minute, every day”. With your support, we are committed to
cultivating an environment where your children can succeed and grow through our
school-wide values, “be respectful, be responsible, and be ready”. Together, we can
foster an environment where excellence is embraced, creativity is nurtured, and every
child can flourish.

I look forward to meeting and working with each of you in the months and years to
come. Let’s work together to make this a great year for Johnson Elementary School!

Your Partner in Education,

Dr. Danya Tiara Woods
Assistant Principal


